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My name is Russell Messner and I own a single family rental property within the City 

of Portland. I am requesting you vote NO on SB611. 

 

 

I believe that passing Senate Bill 611 will only drive independent landlords such as 

myself out of the market as it will further reduce available rental properties due to the 

fact that many landlords such as myself will not be in a position to operate under the 

proposed conditions. I strongly believe that SB 611 will only make things worse within 

the City of Portland and The State of Oregon. 

 

if you pass SB611 it would be impossible me to keep this property.  

 

Please, please vote no on SB611. 


